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Letter dated 5 February 2018 from the Permanent Representative 

of Argentina to the United Nations addressed to the 

Secretary-General  
 

 

 I have the honour to write to you with reference to the meeting of the General 

Assembly held today, 5 February, on the Summit of the Group of Twenty. In that 

regard, I should like to draw your attention to the document entitled “Overview of 

Argentina’s G20 Presidency 2018” (available at https://www.g20.org/en/overview-

argentinas-g20-presidency-2018). 

 I should be grateful if you would have this letter circulated as a document of the 

General Assembly, under agenda item 17. 

 

 

(Signed) Martín García Moritán 

Ambassador 

Permanent Representative 

 


